

PRINCIPAL'S PAGE

Sept. 12, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you to all of you who attended Taste of St. Celestine this past Saturday! It was a great event. In particular, thanks to Parents Club, School Board and Athletics for donating and participating.

Dorothy Day, a famous Catholic social activist once said, "Food for the body is not enough. There must be food for the soul." The Taste of St. Celestine showed this to be true. We are blessed to get food for the soul through Mass. Opportunities for fellowship and friendship like The Taste gives us food and the opportunity to build community and celebrate each other.

Here are some other opportunities to build our community:

- The Mass in the Grass is Saturday, Sept. 15 at St. Cyprian. It is another chance to get the nourishment offered through Mass and a community of friendship.
- Volunteers are needed in the school, particularly during the lunch hours. Please contact
 me at sklich@stcelestineschool.org or at (708) 453-8234. All compliance requirements
 must be met prior to volunteering.
- Virtus training, which is mandatory for anyone volunteering in the school can be accessed via this link. There is a session at St. Celestine on Monday, Sept. 17 at 6:30. http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theOrgID=18958&theme=0
- Also, fundraising through the Mandatory Raffle Ticket sales, is ongoing. Tickets need to be sold and returned by Sept. 19. Thank you for your efforts in selling these.

With Gratitude and Blessings, Sheila M. Klich